City of Hampton

Legislation Text

File #: 16-0297, Version: 1

Consideration of appointments to Golf Course Advisory Committee

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

Calvin Pearson and Steve Laxton's second full term will expire on September 30, 2016 and they are not eligible for reappointment. Council is being asked to appoint their replacements for a term to expire on September 30, 2019.

Liz Smith, Terry Anderson and Nick Hobbs' first full term will expire on September 30, 2016 and are eligible for reappointment to a second term to expire on September 30, 2019.

There are individuals in the Board Bank who have expressed a desire to serve on this board. Those applications are being provided to Council.

UPDATE FOR OCTOBER 12, 2016 MEETING

The current demographic of the board is:

Name of Board	# of Members	# of Vacancies	Gender	Age	Ethnicity
Golf Course Advisory Committee	8	2	7 - Male	5 - 70 -52	3 - African
					American
			1 - Female	3 - 51 - 34	4 - Caucasian
					1 - Hispanic

Terry Anderson and Nick Hobbs' first full term will expire on September 30, 2016 and are eligible for reappointment to a second term to expire on September 30, 2019.

There are individuals in the Board Bank who have expressed a desire to serve on this board. Those applications are being provided to Council.